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Health Professions Council  - 13 December 2007 
 
Appointment of additional director for 22/26 Stannary Street 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
Dr van der Gaag has agreed to act as a director for 22/26 Stannary Street.  This 
is in addition to Mr Robert Clegg and Mr Marc Seale.   
 
This arrangement will be reviewed when the governance changes proposed in 
the White Paper are implemented.   
 
Decision  
 
The Council is requested to note the document. No decision is required.   
 
 
Background information  
 
22/26 Stannary Street is a property company located at 22-26 Stannary Street.  It 
was purchased to provide office space to the HPC, the parent company.   The 
HPC is located in adjoining premises at 184 Kennington Park Road and 20 
Stannary Street, Kennington, SW11 4BU.   
 
Resource implications  
 
None 
 
 
Financial implications  
 
None 
 
Appendices  
 
None 
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